
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: Chris Yeakel <cyeakel@sc.rr.com>
CC: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/23/2013 5:39:27 PM
Subject: RE: Help with HHS question

Hi Dr. Yeakel,
 
I spoke to Christian Soura, the Governor’s Deputy Chief of Staff for Budget and Policy and he will contact you on this 
issue.  Christian is copied on the email above.
 
Thank you,
Leigh
 
 
Leigh LeMoine
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734-5151
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